
Currently the need for daily testing due to school exposures has declined.   At this time, I feel
that shifting the testing site at the Aux Gym to an appointment based set up at the high school
location is more beneficial.  You can still arrange for a test by contacting me at 989-834-6375 or
via email at melissa.jones@ovidelsie.org.

As this may continue to change, I do appreciate your patience during these challenging times.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Melissa Jones, RN
District School Nurse
Ovid-Elsie Area Schools
989-834-2271 ext 1871
Direct:  989-834-6375


